
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release                                May 28, 2015 
 
Pro-AM Motorsports to Sponsor CMDRA Street Class in 2015 
 
The Canadian Motorcycle Drag Racing Association is pleased to announce that Pro-AM 
Motorsports will be the sponsor of the CMDRA Street Class in 2015.  
 
As part of this new agreement, the 2015 CMDRA Street Champion will be awarded a Shoei 
helmet along with a gift certificate, which can be redeemed for merchandise at Pro-AM. 
 

 
 
 
Pro-AM Motorsports is a leading retailer of Kawasaki, Yamaha, Honda and Artic Cat products. 
Stop by their new location at 630 46 Ave. NE in Calgary to see their complete lineup of 
motorcycles, ATV, snowmobiles and watercraft along with an extensive selection of parts, 
accessories and apparel.  
 
The CMDRA 2015 season kicks off June 6th and 7th at the MHDRA Drag Strip in Medicine Hat 
Alberta. 
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